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Minutes of the Daviess County Commission
November 30, 2022

The Honorable Daviess County Commission met on this 30th day of November 2022 at 8:00 a.m. David Cox 1st District, Commissioner, called the meeting to order. David Cox, 1st District Commissioner, and Wayne Uthe, 2nd District Commissioner were present. Jim Ruse, Presiding Commissioner, is absent.

James Lewis, Road & Bridge Supervisor, met with the Commission to discuss ongoing projects. Discussion was held on repairs to the Road & Bridge tractor. The tube at Union Cemetery on 165th Street in Liberty Township needs to be replaced. The Commission requested the crew replace the guard rails with taller ones on the bridge on Prairie Ave in ---- Township.

A brush letter for Jefferson Township was signed.

Wayne Uthe, made a motion to appoint RaCail King as the Health Department Director, David Cox, seconded. 2- Aye, 0 – No. Motion passed.

Ronetta Burton, County Clerk, presented the Commission with the November 8th, 2002, General Election Official Results.

Rachel Taylor, Deputy Clerk, presented the Commission with the MAC Certificates for years of service, these certificates were awarded to the employees at the MAC Conference that was held November 25-28. The employees that qualified for the certificates have worked for the County for 5 years, 15 years, and 25 years.  

Discussion was held on the LEPC Meeting will be Wednesday, December 7th, 2022. 

Discussion was held on the agenda for a TAC Meeting that will be Thursday, December 8th, 2022. 

Discussion was held on the Emergency Management agreement for 2023. Issue continued. 

Jackie Spainhower, North Central Missouri Business Facilitation, met with the Commission to update them on the progress of their program of assisting new businesses and existing businesses that want to grow in Daviess County. 

Dominique Sherrod, Family Heritage Division, spoke with the Commission about the supplemental insurance program his company offers.  Issue continued. 

The MIB agreement is tabled until next week when Jim will be present.

The Commission did not go into a closed session. The legal issue will be tabled until next week.

John Dwiggins, Howe Company, spoke to the Commission about the bridge project on 190th Street. John Dwiggins requested the Commission to reach out to landowners to make sure all parties are aware of the next process.  

Ronetta Burton, County Clerk, updated the Commission on consulting an engineer on updating the Courthouse elevator. Issue continued.
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In the afternoon the Commissioners inspected roads, culverts, bridges, and brush in Jefferson Townships.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:30 pm.
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Approved:	
			                                                                                                                                          
_______________________	  _____________________	  _______________________
    Presiding Commissioner	   1st District Commissioner	     2nd District Commissioner

Attest:
       ____________________________		Date __________________

	County Clerk										668



